

JESSE BACON, SUPERINTENDENT

ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

MEMO

TO: **Bullitt County Board of Education**

CC: Betsy Nutt

From: Kali Ervin

Date: March 21, 2023

Re: April 24th Board of Education Meeting Student Recognition: Zachary Maurmeier

Zachary Maurmeier, 5th grade student at Roby Elementary, has done some pretty incredible things lately!

In March, Zachary was selected as a Legislative Page for Representative Webber through the FRYSCKY Coalition.

Earlier this semester, Zachary also competed at the State Beta Club Convention in Lexington. He placed 3rd in Social Studies and will go on to compete at the National Level this summer, where we wish him the best of luck!

Congratulations, Zachary!